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Field Session 
Nov. 7th, 130PM  

 
Present: Commission members Mike Dufihlo, Pam Smilie, Bill Terry and Tom Seidel. Soil Scientist 
Greg Howard and hydrologist Sean Sweeney 
 
The commission walked the Falls with Greg Howard and Sean Sweeney.  We asked Greg to give us 
feedback on his 2013 Action Plan and Sean to provide his opinion on the stability of the section of river 
bed/bank just upstream of the bench.  This is the section of river which comes closest to Carter Notch 
Rd. and has the “new” overflow channel which makes the bench an island in large rain events.  


